
 
 

 

 

April 1, 2021 

 

Independent Suppliers Group 

Attn: Ms. Jill O’Neal 
Suite 700  

5600 River Road  

Rosemont, IL 60018 

 

Dear Ms. O’Neal: 

 

           We want to provide you with an early indication of our intent to increase pricing due to 

unplanned transportation and raw material increases resulting from issues related to the 

pandemic.  Despite our diligent efforts to control costs, ACCO Brands will be implementing a 

price increase effective August 1, 2021 within the Office and Technology categories.  Category 

level price increase averages will range from 2–12%.  SKU level price increases could be higher 

and will be communicated separately. 

 

As always, we will continue to actively identify and pursue all opportunities to control 

our material and supply chain costs to provide you with competitive pricing.  We are committed 

to being your long-term partner by providing competitively priced products, excellent service 

levels and superior quality.  We sincerely appreciate and value your ongoing partnership and 

support.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
John E Peters, Jr. (Jed) 

Sr. Vice President Sales 

 

 
 

 


